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General Updates

• 102 Completed Work Orders

• The East Elementary floor project is 
complete

• The Observatory renovation is complete

• The West Elementary CBBH project in the 
former Library is complete

• The Touchdown Club has been painted

• The interior and exterior of the schools 
District wide are ready for students

• The athletic fields are cut and lined 
weekly
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Observatory Renovation
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East Multi-purpose floor project
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East Multi-purpose floor project
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Veteran’s Memorial Stadium/ 
Touchdown Club
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East Hallway Floors
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West Elementary former Library 
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Practice Field Equipment
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• Maintenance A Techs – Jason Bittenbender,

Dave Arneil

• Maintenance B Techs – Mohamed Ganim, 
• Maintenance C Techs (1st shift) – Matt 

Wood, John Koytek, Charlie Davis, Ed Harvey
• Maintenance C Techs (2nd shift) - Kayla 

Pacuilli, Mykayliah Hevener, Taylor Pacuilli, 
Terri Jones, Ron Ochwat, Helene Czerw, 
Michelle Lokuta, Donald Sparacino, Kayla 
Megotz, Jaliza Chaplin

Staffing
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Scheduled Projects

• West Elementary column repair/ 
replacement

• Preparation for the first day of school for 
the 2022-2023 school year

• RSD logo artwork for the Admin Bldg

• Stripping of the parking areas

• Column repairs at West

• HVAC preventative maintenance
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Employee Recognition

• This month I would like to recognize Charlie 
Davis.  Charlie has been with Metz for about a 
month now and has established himself as a 
reliable dedicated employee.  Charlie has been 
instrumental in the East Elementary floor 
stripping, painting the new build-out at West 
Elementary, and has commenced the striping 
of the parking lots at the High School and West 
Elementary.  He has shown a willingness to be 
involved with the workload, district wide.  I 
believe in time he will grow into a bigger role 
with us.



Brian West
Director of Facilities

(570)650-7403
bwest@riversidesd.com


